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WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

December 18, 1980 

Dr. Ross Schaff, Director 
Division of Geological and Geophysical Surveys 
3001 Porcupine Drive 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Dear Ross: 

JAY S. HAMMOND, GO~'ERNOR 

323 E. 4TH AVENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 

279-5577 

Thank you for your presentation detailing the activities of the Division 
of Geological and Geophysical Surveys. Of particular interest to the 
Board was the Five Year Capital Improvement Program for hydrological 
data collection. We feel the concept has much merit. · 

At the meeting, we heard the program described in only general terms .. 
Could you please send us a more specific description of the data 
collection program identifying how the program will be split between 
surface and ground water and, under the surface water program, which 
rivers and streams will be included. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter and again, thank you for 
your presentation. 

Chairman 

cc: Jeff Haynes 


